
Memo 
Department of Planning & Housing 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 

DATE: October 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: Continue public hearing for zoning text amendment to November 24th 

A public hearing was noticed for October 27th to have City Council consider a draft ordinance related to 
Zoning Ordinance cleanup issues for setback exceptions. However, more time is needed to allow staff to 
finalize the language for the text amendment.   

Therefore, staff requests that the City Council continue the hearing until the November 24th City 
Council meeting.    
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